Public Hearing Meeting 03/06/2019
Kamiah City Hall
Kamiah, Idaho 5:30


Guests: See sign in sheet (attached)
Council Present:   Paul Schlader, Bob West, Dan Millward, and Glen Hibbs

Mayor Heater called meeting to order at 5:30 PM 
	
Architect Bill Rash presented his design for the St. Mary’s Clinic to the city council member and the Mayor. He described all of the designs on the outside of the building including the four foot rock gutter at the edge of the parking lot to catch and absorb rain water, he continued with the layout of the inside of the building, everyone was in agreement with all of the designs.

Bill Rash continued his presentation with talking about the alley vacation and how they had planned on just covering the existing lines and building the parking lot over them. Mike Stanton suggested leaving the sewer line but removing the water line from the alley and rerouting it just a block up Oak Street and reconnecting it to the existing water lines there to help prevent future water leaks under the parking lot. The council and the Mayor all were in agreement with Mike on this suggestion.	

Lenne Bonner of St. Mary’s Hospital confirmed that the new clinic will have the same address of 518 Oak Street.

Mayor Betty Heater read all the letter from citizens of Kamiah that the city hall had receiver after the public hearing notice was sent out. All of the letters were in approval of the project.

Motion was made by Bob West to approve the Conditional Use Permit seconded by Paul Schlader. Roll call vote: Glen, Paul, Dan, Bob

Meeting was adjourned at 6:00 


_________________                                                       ____________________
Mayor- Betty Heater                                                      Deputy Clerk – Lacey Ash
